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BOARD MEMBER EXPECTATIONS 

 
Thank you for your interest in joining the Board of Directors of the FACP. We 
appreciate your dedication to bringing peaceful divorce to Florida’s families in your 
local communities and throughout the state.  
 
As a member of the FACP Board, you are expected to support the growth of 
Collaborative Practice in Florida by: 
 

• Preparing for and actively participating in monthly Board meetings. The 
meetings are the 2nd Tuesday of each month from noon to 1 PM via Zoom. 

• Joining a Board committee and taking an active role in its work. 
• Donating your time, talent and treasure to our mission to make 

Collaborative Divorce available and accessible to all of Florida’s divorcing 
families. The current expectation is that each Board member will donate or 
raise at least $1,000.00 per year.  

• Attending the annual FACP conference (absent extraordinary 
circumstances) 

• Being an active member of your local practice group. 
• Being the FACP liaison to your local practice group; and 
• Bringing your ideas, inspiration and perspiration to our Collaborative 

movement! 
 
The FACP’s fiscal year runs from July 1st to June 30th.  You will be elected at our 
annual meeting in Orlando June 8-10, 2023.  Unless you are nominated to fill an 
unexpired term, your initial term will be for 3 years beginning July 1, 2023 and ending 
June 30, 2026.  You are eligible to serve a second 3-year term.  If you become an 
officer, you may continue on the board for more than 6 years so long as you are an 
officer. Officers serve two-year terms.  
 
Applications for the 3-year term beginning July 1, 2023 are due April 24, 2023. Please 
submit your application to:  Elaine Silver at ESilver@SilverDivorce.com 
 
Thanks for being a leader in our Collaborative movement! 
 
Collaboratively yours, 
 
Robert J. Merlin  
FACP President  
 

 


